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      Leading Together 

 

Bob Kuzman and I are working together as the Northeast Regional 
Directors of Leadership Development and Recruiting (LDR).  In 2001 
and 2002 we directed the Wildwood Summer Project and since then 
have been on the LDR team together.  He and his wife Judy have been 
on staff for 20 years.  They have four children – the oldest a senior in 
high school and the youngest a kindergartener.   

Students coming to know Jesus 
For the first time ever, we have a team in Brooklyn, NY, reaching students for Christ.  There are 25 campuses 
and this small team is focusing on 10 of them right now.  On one of these campuses they met a group of over 
200 students who are here from East Asia studying together.  One of those students is Victoria.  She had never 
heard of Jesus before, and after meeting with our team and doing some studies in the gospel of John, she has 
come to believe in Him.   
 
In New Haven, CT, our Yale staff team has been reaching out to students on a nearby campus.  Just since 
classes began in September, seven students have come to Christ and are part of a women’s ministry group and 
are coming weekly to the Bible studies.   
 
Students all over our region need to hear about Christ, and if they did, many of them would give their lives to 
Him.  Others need help in overcoming obstacles they have to faith.  Some are already Christians and need to 
link arms with other believers to grow in their own walk and have an impact together on campus.  We want to 
help each of these students.   
 
Bob and I along with our LDR team are responsible for the staff, interns, and volunteers in our region.  We 
make sure they are trained and equipped, are fully supported, have healthy staff teams, and are growing in 
their ability to lead others.  Also, we are responsible for establishing new teams to go to more places so more 
students can know Jesus.   
 
Each aspect of our role has a direct correlation to students hearing about Christ and growing in their faith.   
 
Please pray for us 

 We need more people on our LDR team.  Please pray for God to lead us in who to ask and for Him to 
lead people to us.   

 We have a plan in place to help our staff grow in their ability to lead others and work together as 
teams.  Please pray for God to guide us as we come alongside each staff member in his or her 
development.    

 Right now we are preparing for our upcoming staff conference November 22-25.  Please pray for 
guidance and wisdom in the planning.  Pray for Sam Williams who is teaching from the Word and 
Gilbert Kingsley who is teaching our staff some new skills in doing ministry.   

 Please pray God will give us more laborers to help us reach the 2.2 million students in New England and 
New York.   

 
Thank you for praying for me and giving financially.  Although sometimes I am overwhelmed with all that we 
do, I count it an incredible privilege to serve God in this role.  What we do has an impact for eternity. 
 
        Living dependently upon God,  

 


